
Dears Editor and reviewers  

 

We wish you were well.  

 

As requested, we, authors of manuscript 56750, modified the Abstract and added 

PMID and DOI in the references used by us for the study. Only two articles used 

by us were published in local university journals and therefore do not have PMID 

or DOI.  

We update our manuscript according to the Guidelines and Requirements for 

Manuscript Revision and the Format for Manuscript Revision for ‘Case Control 

Study’. 

We also wrote the “article highlights” section at the end of the main text. 

We wish to thank for our article being under consideration for publication. 

 

Best regards,  

 

Adriana Teixeira Rodrigues 

 

Belo Horizonte, July, 30th, 2020. 


